
 

 

WLC REF: MIRQ0044 

Dear Mr McLucas 

Please find enclosed copies of plans for an alternative site to the one that was proposed for Croftfoot 
Farm on 16/06/13. 

I would be obliged of you could forward them to the board who are compiling the Local Development 
Plan or if we need to  

complete any forms for this if you would forward them to me as soon as posssible as I realise that the 
deadline in fast approaching. 

I am also sending these plans through the post for your attention incase the quality of the attachments 
is poor. 

Thanking you in the meantime. 

  

 

 










